
From: Warren Lynn <wlynn@americanairandwater.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Walls, CourtneyCourtneyWalls@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 12/14/2013 9:37:57 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting Request

Hi Katherine,

I know you are still working on the meeting for Wed morning. If not, that is ok, we will meet again another time.
However the owner of my lamp manufacturer http://www.light-sources.com/ is coming down to meet me anyway
and see the land and meet David Arnal as we do have a proposal on my business and a strong interest in the (second 
and third properties of the potential land deal) as well as moving part of their manufacturing here. They have 
already made reservations even though I have not confirmed a Wednesday morning meeting.

So I was hoping you could at least add them to the Holiday Reception list -- they would be coming with me and my
wife Sanda.

Christian Lazslo Sauska -  Owner - They have over lmillion square feet of manufacturing facility in Europe and I think 
over 300,000 square feet in Connecticut.
John Andros VP --- I met him here last week but have known him for many many years.
David Arnal.

On a separate note: I already have my first investor (Donna Frazier) that I needed and she and another partner have 
intent to purchase the first property of 82 acres.

Thanks so much for all you've done.

Best wishes,

Warren

From: Warren Lynn
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 4:27 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Meeting Request

Hi Katherine,
If you are able to schedule the meeting Wednesday morning, I would like to tentatively add our lamp manufacturerto 
the meeting and add them on the holiday reception list.
It would be great for all parties. Plus adding David Arnal. The total developmentdeal can be more than l00  million 
and create lots of jobs and revenue. I strongly believe everyone will like it. Warren

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec l l ,  20l3, at 9:45 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Warren,
Hope all is well!
Please call me at your earliest convenience.
Thank you,
Katherine
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